
 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice of UNKNOWN Service Line Material 

Dear City of Liberty Drinking Water Customer, 

In response to the United States Environmental Protection Agency’s (USEPA) revised Lead and Copper Rule 
(LCRR), The City of Liberty has developed a water service line material inventory to help further reduce any possible 
lead exposure from drinking water. This 36-month long inventory effort is in addition to Greenville Waters treatment 
processes which have helped the City of Liberty historically comply with all USEPA lead and copper drinking water 
regulations.  

Ownership of water service lines is split between the City of Liberty and the customer. As illustrated in the graphic, 
the City of Liberty is responsible from the water main to the meter, and the customer is responsible from 
the meter to the building.  

Please note the following service line material findings for your property: 

                    Customer Side: UNKNOWN  

Because of this “UNKNOWN” status, we must notify you that there is the potential that some or all of your service 
line could be made of lead or galvanized pipe that was previously connected to lead.  While having an unknown 
material classification status does not mean you have been exposed to lead, it is still important for you to confirm 
the material of your water service line.  

City of Liberty has no historical record or knowledge of Lead lines in its Drinking Water Distribution System, 
State and Federal Regulations require each Public Water System to complete this inventory.  

To help us correctly identify the material of your water service line, a survey will be mailed out in the coming 
weeks with instructions for self-identifying service line material.  
 
Sincerely,  

The City of Liberty 

                                                                                                                        

 


